Statement of the DPRK Delegation

On the 3rd cycle UPR of Pakistan   

(28th session of the UPR Working Group, 13 November 2017)

Mr. President,
My delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of Pakistan to the 3rd cycle of UPR and appreciates for its sincere and informative presentation of national report on human rights situation of Pakistan. 

My delegation notes with appreciation the efforts made by the government of Pakistan since its 2nd UPR for the promotion and protection of human rights including the adoption in February 2016 the historic National Action Plan on Human Rights.

My delegation wishes the government of Pakistan all the best and success in its future endeavor and recommends; 
1) to continue to provide improved human rights education and training for judicial and law enforcement officials ,
2) to further strengthen cooperation with other countries and relevant international organizations by sharing good experiences in the fields of poverty reduction, education for all and universal medical care.
Thank you. 
